Subject: CAAC Consultation Comments Received

Camden Council

2023/0660/L

72 Albert Street London Camden NW1 7NR

This application seeks permission to replace a number of the existing sash windows which
appear to be either in bad state or non original. The new windows will match the original
ones.



Rose Todd

Camden Town

2023-03-14T00:00:00.000

Comment

We have some concerns about the proposed replacements of the 2nd floor windows which
appear to be original sashes without horns (and not more modern replacements). Original
sashes can always be repaired with new timber to match the existing scarfed in, and we
would strongly encourage the applicant to take this route rather than wholesale replacement.
It is more sustainable and will result in maximum retention of historic fabric.
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